
Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!  Welcome to Worship!      

Guest Reception 
Immediately following 10:45 a.m. Worship Service 

In the Ministry Center—Room MC-104(Conference Room) 
Join together to meet one another and staff members  

for a brief time of fellowship. 
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Thank youThank youThank youThank you    

Evening Prayer Chain — 643-0773 
Emergency Prayer Chain — 299-5700 

Prayer Room — 574-9166 
You may leave a message at any time. 

Assistive Listening Devices  
Available in the Worship Center/Sanctuary                 
Please see an usher in the foyer before service. 

TUTORS NEEDED 
 

Would you like to help a child?  We have two 1st grade girls, 
who need help with reading,  on our Waiting List   Substitutes 
have been able to help them occasionally but they could ben-
efit from regular tutoring.   There are only six more Monday 
nights this school year on which we’ll tutor.  They are April 17 
& 24; May 1, 8, 15 & 22.  Please phone Jim & Peggy Aber-
nathy (336-299-3355) if you can help on any of these Monday 
nights, 7-8 P.M. in the Fellowship Hall.  Thank you. 

“GET ACQUAINTED” MEETING  
DIAMOND SET ACTIVITY DAY 

THURSDAY, APRIL 20, 2017 - 9:30 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. 
 

Our next Diamond Set Activity Day will be held on Thursday, 
April 20, 2017, beginning at 9:30 a.m. We will have “game time” 
from 9:30 to 11:00 a.m.  Instead of the usual program, at 11 
o’clock, we will have “Get Acquainted” Time.  We want to get to 
know one another better. 

Be prepared to tell us something you enjoy doing.  If possible, 
please bring an item to illustrate something you enjoy.    
Perhaps you would like to bring a quilt you have made – a      
crocheted piece – an item you like to collect – a book you enjoy 
reading – a Bible to illustrate Bible study – a golf club if you play 
golf – a cake if you like to bake – a scrapbook you made - some-
thing to decorate with if you like to decorate tables – crafts of 
various types - OR SOMETHING NOT MENTIONED HERE!  
Maybe you have always been so busy working that you did not 
have time to do other things!  If so, tell us about your work! 

If you like, we can store the items you bring in the parlor until you 
get ready to bring them out.  If you’re shy and don’t want to say 
anything, we will forgive you!!!!  But we would love to hear from 
everyone, because we need to know one another better!  At 12 
o’clock – or whenever everyone finishes sharing, we will have a 
devotional and eat lunch.  PLEASE PLAN TO COME AND 
SHARE WITH US!  Make your reservation with Doris Henderson 
(336-292-3567, Extension 312). 

Dear Friendly Avenue Family,    
 

 Thank you so much for the cards, calls, visits 

and prayers during my Mom’s recent illness 
and death. She was a remarkable person and 

we miss her so much. Please continue to keep 
our family in your prayers, especially my Dad. 

Thank you again for being there for us.                   
        ~ Sincerely, Peggy and Bill Tagge MEN’S BROTHERHOOD BREAKFAST 

April 22nd ~ 7:30 am 

Fellowship Hall 

          SPAGHETTI SUPPER FUNDRAISER  

Youth fundraiser will be held on Wednesday 

evening, April 26, from 5 to 6:15 p.m. You can 

contribute whatever amount you choose over $5 

in order to eat.  Proceeds will go toward costs of 

a mission trip for the youth to New York. 

MESSAGE FROM JOHN HARRIS AT FRIENDLY AVENUE                

               CHURCH OF CHRIST:   

John Harris from Friendly Avenue Church of Christ contacted 

Steve King, requesting that some of our FABC golfers participate 

in a MEDICAL MISSION FUND-RAISING GOLF TOURNAMENT 

as a player for $50 Green Fees, which  includes 1 round of Golf, 

Cart & Lunch - at Country Hill Golf Course, 5610 Hicone Road, 

Gibsonville, NC on May 20, 2017. To register, contact Friendly 

Avenue Church of Christ - 336-292-7649 or John Harris at 336-

317-0527. If you want to pick up more information on this, you 

can get it from the bulletin board near the church office.  

   EASTER SUNDAY 

~To Ashley and Geoff Wike, proud parents of  twins Valyn and 

 Vanderbilt, Big sister is Vera, who is in the Toddlers.  

~To Phiona and Daniel Nalubwama, on the birth if their     

 daughter, Aylah. Big brother is Adnan. 
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FABC Ministry Staff 

Deacons of the Week 
Bill Hagge                                           

Darin Humbard 

Traditional—8:15 & 10:45 a.m.—Terry Smith 
Contemporary—10:45 a.m.—Steve King     

FABC Weekly Schedule 

 

SUNDAYS 

8:15 am  TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 (Childcare provided) 

9 - 12         LIBRARY HOURS 

 CHILDREN’S LIBRARY HOURS 

9:30 SUNDAY SCHOOL 

10:45    TRADITIONAL WORSHIP 

 Worship Center 

 CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP

 Ministry Center 

 KAREN CHURCH WORSHIP  

 Fellowship Hall                 

MONDAYS                          

6:30 pm   Ci7zenship Class           

7 pm Tutoring  

 TUESDAYS                                                                    

10:00 am  Singing Seniors - Choir Room 

2:00 pm  Widows of Greensboro  

 (2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month) 

6:30 pm  Praise Band Rehearsal  
 

WEDNESDAYS   

10:30 am  GriefShare (resumes Jan 11th) 

5:00 pm  Wednesday Night Supper 

5:15 pm Hosanna Ringers (Sept.) 

6-6:30 pm  Library Hours  

6-7:30 pm  AWANA 

6:15 pm  Bible Study –  Fellowship Hall          

  (Childcare provided) 

6:15 pm Worship Choir 
 

THURSDAY                                                                       

6:45 am   Men’s Bible Study - Conf. Room  

2:00 p.m. S7tch N Time (every 4th Thurs.) 

SATURDAY  

11:00 am  Chris7an 12 Step  Mtg. MC 103 

WMU  NEWSWMU  NEWSWMU  NEWSWMU  NEWS    

OFFICE STAFF  

Chonda Shupe 

Office Manager—Ext. 325 

Dawn Kellum 

Administra�ve Assistant- Ext. 301 

Kim Karnes 

PT Administra�ve Assistant–Ext. 303 

Connect Cards and Bulletin Inserts 

Please leave in  pew to be recycled!  

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 
 

Let's engage, cultivate, and invest together  
for His Kingdom. Dig deep and reach the  
unchurched in North America with your  
prayers and gifts. So far we have received   
$10,628.33 towards our goal of $12,000. 

Do You Have a Clue…. 

As to what Stitch’N Time does? A LOT!  Bibs, burp cloths,  
receiving blankets for women in need. Items are donated to 
Women’s Hospital.  
 

Adult Bibs go to Hospice and are given to patients in Long Term 
Care and to children in need.  We are just now trying to get quilts 
made for Beacon Place. Chemo pillows go to the Cancer Center 
and to Hospice. Blankets and pillows go to Women’s Hospital for 
the Sexual Abuse department for children. Butterfly Blankies go 
to the NICU unit at Women’s  Hospital for preemies. 
 

Scraps of material are donated to be stuffed into pillows for the 
animal shelter. We absolutely do not waste anything!! 
 

Remember that you do NOT need to sew in order to be part of 
this hands-on ministries. We can still use you. If you can’t come, 
please donate monetarily. Every dollar helps in this ministry. It 
takes a lot to fund the ministry and we operate strictly on dona-
tions from members of the church. We are not part of the church 
budget. 
 

In April we will meet April 13th and 27th at 2:00 pm.  We even 
have members from other churches who are calling to help out.  
Please support us in this very worthwhile ministry.       


